
Lisa Joaquin <lisajoaquin1221@gmail.com>

Re: Guidance on Historical Eligibility Research for The Islander

Lisa Joaquin <lisajoaquin1221@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 26, 2025 at 10:57 AM
To: "Lucas, Kyra" <Kyra.Lucas@dos.fl.gov>

Good morning Dr Lucas, 

I just left you a voicemail message actually but I thought I would go ahead and reply back to the email that I sent yesterday because I had additional
questions.  

We are diligently working to find that missing piece of the puzzle for The Islander and of course  we are learning that sometimes it's not always easy  because
the records don't always exist (at least not online) and sometimes getting people to answer the telephone is a challenge too.  Nonetheless we're pushing
forward.

Here are a few other questions that I have, in addition to the questions from my email yesterday .  

What is the process when you make your determination and if we're found eligible how does it work after that?

Is a letter sent to The Islander and when would that letter go out?

Is there a time limit to accept a nomination? 

Is there a specific form that must be used?  In our case, because we are fee simple, we would need a 51% of the of the ownership. 

Is the nomination only valid for a certain period of time?

Thank you in advance.  Your assistance is greatly appreciated. 

Enjoy your day. 

Lisa Joaquin
727.656.4246
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